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October 27, 2020 
  
Dear Families,  
  
This is a letter to let you know that we briefly evacuated our building this afternoon at about 
12:50 p.m.  
  
Hamilton Fire Department responded to the alarm and cleared the building for re-entry. 
Students and staff were outside for about 15 minutes. 
 
There was no fire, and all students and staff were safe. 
  
We are proud of our students for their behaviour during the incident.  
  
Thank you for your understanding,  
  
 
Joshua Connor 
Principal 
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